Thank you!



Thank you for your support of the La Crosse Promise Future Center. I know firsthand what a difference the Center can and does make in the lives of our students.

I have three children who all sought the help and guidance from the Center, specifically. from advisor Hayley Moe at Central High School. She has made lasting connections with my children. She was consistent in alerting my children about programs she learns

about that may interest them.



During my son Benjamin's senior year, Ms. Moe helped him navigate the process of enrolling into a university in Ireland. She was open to discussions with Benjamin, where many may have not encouraged that as an option. Benjamin is thriving in his new environment and taking full advantage of opportunities both cultural and academic.

Our middle child, Elijah, went through a program shadow opportunity at Western Technical College for welding. Eli swiftly got things rolling for applying at Western Technical and got on the waiting list for the welding program and now is a happy participant. We are fortunate he got the advice from the Future Center. Ms. Moe really took an interest in him and helped him find his way.

Our daughter Skylar came to the Future Center her freshman year because both of her brothers told her to go talk to Ms. Moe about program shadows. During her sophomore year, Skylar attended the Western Tech Criminal Justice program in Sparta, thanks to Ms. Moe's advice and encouragement. Skylar was so thankful for this opportunity and was happy to know that there were several options for her to explore for possible paths for post-secondary education. She also has been keeping updated on scholarship opportunities listed on the Future Center website.

Having the Future Center service is not a duplication of services; it is a wonderful and necessary complement to our schools. I am very thankful there is a Future Center right in the school building, staffed with people who seek to understand and serve the students. My children and I will continue to encourage others to explore all the Center has to offer.

We are so happy to be able to support this crucial programming. We hope you will think about a gift as well.

Central High School Parent